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Monday 3rd March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you that Mr. Glisson will be sadly leaving our school at the end of Easter. 
Mr. Glisson has been a true asset to our team, bringing energy, creativity, and depth to his 
teaching. His contributions have greatly enriched our pupils’ learning experiences, and he will 
be dearly missed by both staff and children. 

Mr. Glisson has prepared a special message for you all: 

It is with great sadness that I will be leaving Warboys, but it will enable me to work closer 
to home and spend more time with my family. I want to say a huge thank you to both pupils 
and parents for helping make my time at Warboys so special. Your kindness, enthusiasm 
and support has been an inspiration. I look forward to enjoying this final term and wish you 
and your families the very best in the future. 

I trust you will join me in wishing Mr. Glisson all the very best for the future and once again 
thank him for all his hard work and dedication to the school. 

In light of this update and to reassure you all, from Easter, Mrs. Riggall, who is a familiar face 
to the children, will be taking over Puma’s class until the end of the academic year. Her 
working pattern will be all day on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, and in the mornings on 
Thursday and Friday. 

We are confident that this arrangement will ensure a smooth transition, as well as continued 
high-quality nurture and education for your children. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Stuart Mallott 
Principal 
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